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 March will be a busy month for us here in the Ladybug room! Our 

students chose to learn about the ocean as their project, and we got started 

right away! We started by talking about what kind of ocean animals we 

wanted to learn about. Almost everyone said they want to learn about 

sharks, as well as starfish, octopus, and the waves. It’s going to be so fun 

seeing our ocean come together! Make sure to peek in our door during pick up 

or drop off to see what we add each day. We will be working on our ocean 

project throughout the month of April! 

In the midst of working on our ocean project, we will be taking a week 

to focus on Easter. It’s hard to believe how early Easter is this year! While 

right now we are focusing on the Creation story, we will soon switch gears 

and learn all there is to know about the Easter story. We will also be hosting 

chapel again this month, so be on the lookout for the chapel video. 

 We are so happy that the weather is getting a bit warmer so we can 

go outside and enjoy some sunshine! As long as the weather stays nice and it 

is not too muddy out with all the snow melting, we will head outside during 

our gross motor time. So please make sure to send your child with the 

appropriate outdoor gear! 

Our last day of school in March will be the 26th, with our 

Spring/Easter break starting Monday the 29th. We will return to school 

Wednesday, April 7th, as we also have off the 5th for Easter Monday. If you 

will be traveling for the break, please remember Zion’s travel policy and 

quarantine as needed, so that we can continue to keep everyone healthy.  

Mrs. Michelle and I also want to say a big THANK YOU to those of 

you who gave ideas for our ocean project, and also to Daniel and his mom, 

who provided us with ocean library books and individual sand sensory bins for 

each of our students. We love them!   

 

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

• March 29th- April 2nd: Spring/Easter Break, No School! 

• April 5th: No School; Easter Monday 


